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DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Fire Inspection Division
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Telephone:  651-266-8989

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile: 651-266-8951
’ Web:  www.stpaul.gov/dsi

November 10, 2010

RAYMOND T WALENTINY
6821 SECOND AVE S
RICHFIELD MN 55423-2478

FIRE INSPECTION CORRECTION NOTICE

RE: 428 WARWICK ST
Residential Class: C

Dear Property Representative:

Your building was inspected on November 10, 2010 for the renewal of your Fire Certificate of
Occupancy. Approval for occupancy will be granted upon compliance with the following
deficiency list. The items on the list must be corrected prior to the re-inspection date. A re-
inspection will be made on December 14, 2010 at 10:00 AM.

Failure to comply may result in a criminal citation or the revocation of the Fire Certificate of
Occupancy. The Saint Paul Legislative Code requires that no building shall be occupied without
a Fire Certificate of Occupancy. The code also provides for the assessment of additional re-
inspection fees.

YOU WILL BE RESPONSIBLE FOR NOTIFYING TENANTS IF ANY OF THE
FOLLOWING LIST OF DEFICIENCIES ARE THEIR RESPONSIBILITY.

DEFICIENCY LIST
1. Front door - SPLC 34.09 (3) i - Provide and maintain an approved one-inch throw single
cylinder deadbolt lock.

2. Front steps - SPLC 34.09 (2) 34.32 (2) - Provide an approved handrail. The top of the
handrail must be between 34 and 38 inches above the treads and run the entire length of
the stair.
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3. MSFC1026.1 - Provide and maintain an approved escape window from each sleeping
room. The minimum size must be 5 square feet of glazed area with a minimum of 24
inches of openable height and 20 inches of openable width. With a finished sill height
not more than 48 inches. This work may require permit(s). Call DSI at (651)- 266-9090.
Refer to the Escape Windows for Residential Occupancies handout for more
information.-

Double hung windows

First floor west
21.5h x 24 w Glazed 7 sq ft

Second floor
17.5h x 24 w Glazed 5.7 sq ft

For an explanation or information on 501he of the violations contained in this report, please visit
our web page at: http://www.ci.stpaul.mn.us/index.aspx?NID=211

You have the right to appeal these orders to the Legislative Hearing Officer. Applications for
appeals may be obtained at the Office of the City Clerk, 310 City Hall, City/County Courthouse,
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Saint Paul MN 55102 Phone: (651-266-8688) and must be filed within 10
days of the date of this order.

If you have any questions, email me at: rick.gavin@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call me at
651-266-8994 between 7:30 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. Please help to make Saint Paul a safer place in
which to live and work.

Sincerely,

Rick Gavin
Fire Inspector



